AT THE EAGLE HOTEL

CAPITAL STATION CONCORD, NEW HAMPSHIRE

January 26, 1949

Mr. S. R. Morss
R-3
Bradford, Mass.

Dear Mr. Morss:
Thank you for your letter.
This will verify your report
. of WKXL reception from 3:04:30 to 3:30
on the morning of January 17, 1949.

If you are ever in Concord,
please feel free to stop in and see us.

Sincerely,
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Thomas S. Pingree
Assistant Manager
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